
 

IS HERE AGAIN! 
 

The seminarians are holding their annual  
Halloween in the Neighborhood Outreach 

 
 

We do this to evangelize our                      
community and also provide a safe 
and fun ‘trick-or-treat’ experience 

for the children. 
 

How can you help? 
 

Your candy donations  
& prayers!!! 

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR ALL YOUR DONATIONS AND PRAYERS!!!                 
THE CHILDREN THAT COME THROUGH OUR DOORS WILL HAVE AN                                       

ENJOYABLE EVENING BECAUSE OF YOU! 


